
 
 

 
 
 

 
Date:  May 7, 2024 
To:  All recipients of the Security RFP #24-01 
From: Joe Ganino, Security Supervisor 
RE:  RFP Changes 
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
After the bids were sent out, the Fair decided to change the RFP to a single year 

instead of a multi-year.  

 

Along with a few minor other changes. Those changes are highlighted in yellow in 

the attached RFP.  

 

Due to the edits in the RFP, we wanted to give you some extra time on it. The new 

due date will be Friday, May 17th, 2024.  

 

If you have any questions, please direct them to 
jganino@blackhawkprotection.net  
 
Thank you! 
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